Vice President’s Report
Feb 29, 2012
Sam McCartney

Attended the Nittany Valley Longbeards Chapter meetings on Jan 16,30 and Feb 15,
22.

Help with the Nittany Valley Longbeards banquet on Saturday Feb, 25.
Attended the Habitat meeting at Pleasant Gap on Jan, 22.
Contacted Cissy Penny at Edgefield on Feb 24 for a update on the conservation seed.



